
   Immaculate Conception Church 
Palmer Road 

Our Lady of Assumption Mission 
Miminegash 

  Bulletin from August 16-23, 2015 
 

Pastor: Père Albin Arsenault 
Email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.palmerroadparish.com 
         Bulletin: Jean Willcock 

         Housekeeper: MaryAnn Smith 
         Custodian: Billy Myers 
   

              Sunday Collection:  

     August 9, 2015:  $2,321.00 

     Second collection: $325.50 

     Thank you for your generosity  
                

           
 

                                   

              I am the living bread.        

 

 20th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 

                          

   Jesus said to the people: “I am the living 

bread that came down from heaven. Whoever 

eats of this bread will live forever; and the 

bread that I will give for the life of the world 

is my flesh.” 
                                                                                          
                                                  The Gospel of John 

 

 

  Proud of our Christian Heritage    
   Our new campaign, “Proud of our Christian 

Heritage” is going well and with your continuing 

support we expect to pay cash for the paint and labour 

of the beautification of the exterior of our church. 

   We invite you to take part in this campaign by 

donating $50 for a can of paint in memory of a 

deceased loved one. All donations are being recorded 

in our book at the back of the church and will be kept 

on display after the project is finished.  

  To purchase a can of paint, please visit or call the 

parish rectory at 882-2622 or contact Jean at 882-

3479. Thank you for your support. 

-------------------------------------------------------------- 

  

   Quotes from Pope Francis’ Encyclical  

   “Laudato Si” - “Our Common Home” 
      

       Pope Francis on the Environment: 
“LAUDATI SI’, mi’ Signore” - “Praise be to you, my 

Lord”.  In the words of this beautiful canticle, Saint 

Francis of Assisi reminds us that our common home 

is like a sister with whom we share our life and a 

beautiful mother who opens her arms to embrace 

us.  “Praise be to you, my Lord, through our Sister, 

Mother Earth, who sustains and governs us, and who 

produces various fruit with coloured flowers and 

herbs”. 

           

            News  
Picnic Evaluation Meeting: There will be a meeting for 

all parishioners on Tuesday, Aug 25 at 7 p.m. at the 
Palmer Rd Hall to discuss and evaluate our 2015 picnic. 
Please plan to come out and give us your feedback. 
 

 

 

Thank You: Another successful Bible School was 

held July 21-23 with 48 children registered. Children 

participated in this year’s program “Blast from the 

Past.” They traveled back in biblical times and 

learned about people who played a major role in the 

carrying on of our faith.  Many thanks to all who 

volunteered their time especially the ladies who spear 

headed each station. Your quickness to say yes each 

year makes my job so much easier. God Bless each of 

you. Thanks to the Knights of Columbus for the use 

of the hall, to Fr. Albin for his support and to the 

parents who took their children. Also, to the children 

for their willingness to participate, listen and for 

respecting all who were there. Without you it 

wouldn’t have been such a success. 

           Reminder   

Fr Roy Shea Benefit: There will be a benefit evening 

for Fr Roy Shea on Sunday, Aug 23 beginning at 7 

p.m. at the Palmer Rd Hall. Entertainment by Alphy 

& Stephen and local entertainers, 50/50, auction, 

canteen services available. If anyone has an item they 

would like to donate for the auction please drop it off 

at the hall or parish house. Goodwill offering with all 

proceeds to Fr Roy Shea’s Mission project 
 

Pilgrimage to Ste Anne de Beaupre: PEI 

Pilgrimages Ltd will lead a tour to Ste. Anne de 

Beaupre, Quebec, October 16-19, 2015.  Cost is 

$285.00 per person.  To register please call Gary 

Clow at 569-3945, Andrew Arsenault at 368-7247 or 

Ralph Dunn at 892-2987. 

Clothing Donations: The Palmer Rd Knight of 

Columbus is gathering good used clothing. If anyone 

has items they would like to donate contact Troy 

Butler at 882-2944 or 853-6138. They can be dropped 

off at his house or arrangements can be made for 

pick-up. Proceeds from the sale of the clothing are 

going to support the Mikinduri Project in Kenya. 

Anniversary Masses: To reserve a date for an 

anniversary mass of a loved one please contact the 

parish by phone or email so the name can be 

published in the Parish Bulletin. The 7 p.m. Thursday 

evening celebration will be offered, free of cost, for 

anyone who marks a death anniversary throughout the 

week. Every name will be mentioned during the 

Prayer of the Faithful. Regular intentions will 

continue to be celebrated on the other days of the 

week. Please note the deadline for Bulletin 

announcements is 12 Noon, Tuesday. Thank You. 
 

Rosary: Please join us in praying the rosary before 

daily mass. 

Thank you for your donation     

 Palmer Rd Church Repair Fund Donations 

       

    Proud of our Christian Heritage  
         Donations to August 9:  $5,760.00 

         Grand Total:                   $6,760.00            
                     Thank you! 

                    MASS INTENTIONS  
Monday:          17/08                         10:00 a.m. 
Paul Brown by James & Ann Doucette 
Tuesday:          18/08                          9:00 a.m. 
Jimmy, Millie & Merel Deagle by Leonard Deagle 
Wednesday:   19/08                          9:00 a.m.   
Ricky Doucette & departed family members by the 
family 
Thursday:        20/08                           9:00 a.m. 
Anniversary Mass: Roger Dube, Audrey Tremblay, 
John Carragher, Darlene Gaudet, Goldie Morgan, 
Wilfred Arsenault, Violet Doucette, Anthony Gallant, 
B.J. Wedge 
Friday:             21/08                             
No Mass                        
 

      21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
               August 23rd ,2015 
Saturday:    22/08                                 7:00 p.m. 
Philip Arsenault, parents & siblings 
Sunday:       23 /08                           (M) 9:00 a.m.  
For the People                                                                       
                                                          (PR)11:00 a.m. 
Clifford Shea by Ruby 
BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 
Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by  
email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 
Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled 
when there is a funeral, but please remember that 
anyone can attend the funeral of a brother or sister 
in Christ.  The Mass Intention scheduled for that day 
will then be offered at a later date. 
 

Intention of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for  
August 
Universal: That volu nteers may give themselves 

generously to the service of the needy. 

 

Evangelization: That setting aside our very selves we 

may learn to be neighbours to those who find 

themselves on the margins of human life and society.                                                       
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